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April 4, 2024 

 

Office of the City Clerk 

1st Floor 72 Main St. W. 

Hamilton, Ontario 

L8P 4Y5 

 

Re:  City of Hamilton – Enactment of Municipal Act Charges By-Laws 

        Storm Sewer Work on Ospry Drive from Intersection with Shaver Road to  

        Serving Easement, in the City of Hamilton 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

Please accept this written submission of my objection to the adoption of this by-

law. 

 

Five years ago the City of Hamilton and the developer Prologis jointly re-worked 

Osprey Drive, with widening of the road, sanitary sewer work, lighting, sidewalks 

and I would think storm sewer work.   

 

It was my understanding Prologis was responsible for all this work.  If additional 

work is required on the storm sewers than it should again be the responsibility of 

the developer who did the initial work.   

 

We’ve lived here 38 years and have never experienced any issues with storm 

sewers so I don’t understand how this will benefit my property.   I also do not 

understand why a residential tax payer should be burden with the cost for the 

benefit of these developments.  My taxes should be sufficient to cover costs for this 

property.  

 

Consideration to this objection is appreciated. 

 

Regards, 

Nadia & David Hamilton 

 

 

  

 

 

 




